
CHILTERNS CREMATORIUM JOINT COMMITTEE 
 

MEETING 7TH MARCH 2013 
 

OPEN REPORT OF THE CLERK TO 
THE JOINT COMMITTEE AND THE SUPERINTENDENT 

 
 
 ANNUAL CONFERENCE 
 
 Contact Officer:  Charles Howlett (01494) 724263 
 
1 The next Annual Conference of the Institute of Cemetery and Crematorium 
Management (ICCM) will be held in October 2013. 
 
2 It is usual for the Joint Committee to consider who should attend. In the 
current year, as has been customary, the Chairman and Superintendent were 
nominated, although in the event neither could attend.  However, one of the 
Crematorium Attendants, Stuart Casbeard, who is an Institute member and has been 
studying Institute courses, was given the opportunity to attend instead which he found 
very beneficial.       
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Chairman of the Joint Committee and the Superintendent, or suitable 
substitutes, be nominated to attend the 2013 ICCM Annual Conference. 
 
Background Papers: None 
 


